The American Association for Thoracic Surgery



AATS 100th Annual Meeting: A Virtual Learning Experience

All presentations from the 100th Annual Meeting are now available on demand until September 23 on aats.org. Stay tuned for details on the 101st Annual Meeting and Aortic Symposium, taking place May 1-4, 2021, in Seattle, WA.

View Updated Content on AATS Online

You can now view presentations from the 2019 International Thoracic Surgical Oncology Summit and 2020 Mechanical Support for the Heart and Lung Symposium on AATS Online. Access any of the presentations from the two-day meeting via the button below or go to AATS Online in the top navigation menu on the AATS Web site and select on Presentations from the drop-down menu. You will be prompted to log in and can use the available links if you do not know your user name and password.

To see the presentations from these or any other meeting, use the filter on the left side of the Presentation page to select the meeting from the drop-down menu and set the year. Refine your search further by using the search box to look for specific topics or presenters.

You can also search for other content on AATS Online including surgical videos, images, guidelines, and discussions with experts.

Update Your AATS Profile

Check that the information in your aats.org profile is current to ensure that you are receiving AATS information that is most important to you. By updating your contact information and sharing your areas of interest, you will be able to optimize your use of AATS Online and receive relevant AATS news. While you are in your profile, you can upload a recent photo, view your AATS activity, and more. To access your profile, log in using the "Sign In" or "My Account" link at the top of aats.org.

The AATS Foundation



Show Your Support

Thank you to those who have shown that you understand the importance of giving generously to support the next generation of cardiothoracic surgeons.

2020 has been an unprecedented year that has impacted all, both personally and professionally. The wide-reaching effects of the global pandemic have had significant influence on AATS Foundation programs. These programs are crucial to providing educational and research opportunities for cardiothoracic surgeons around the globe.

If you have not yet contributed, please consider making a gift at this time. We need your support and participation to ensure we meet our financial obligations during this challenging year.



It is vital to fund the critical programs that foster careers and develop leaders. AATS Foundation remains committed to advancing the specialty by funding deserving individuals from varying backgrounds to substantially enhance their career and, ultimately, advance patient care.

Donors like you will be funding programs that promote excellence for generations to come. Individual contributions remain the most important funding source and allow the Foundation to maintain the status of a leading cardiothoracic charitable organization.